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August 23, 2021 

Parent Update 

Parents and Families,  

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year! We are so excited to be welcoming ALL of our students 

back to Face to Face instruction this year. The teachers and staff are preparing to welcome all 

of our boys and girls back on the first day of school, Wednesday, September 8th.  

Please note the following updates:  

Wednesday, September 8 – First Day of School 

- Our school hours are 9:15 a.m. to 3:40 p.m. 

- Doors will open to greet students at 8:55 a.m.  

- Tardy Bell rings at 9:10 a.m. 

- Instruction begins promptly at 9:15 a.m. each day 

- Dismissal will begin at 3:35 with our first bell. Students will be released in the 

following order: walkers, bus riders/YMCA, followed by car loopers.  

- The YMCA does provide before and after care services for our students. Please 

contact the Blocker YMCA if you are interested.  

- Larchmont will utilize multiple entry and exit points for the safety and social 

distancing of our students and community.  

- More information and specific details for each grade level will be shared with 

parents at the Meet and Greets and New Student Orientation.  

There will be two Meet and Greets this year:  

- Families with last names beginning with A-L will be on Thursday, September 2 from 

2:00 – 3:30.  

- Families with last names beginning with M- Z will be on Friday, September 3 from 

2:00 – 3:30.  

- Please know that Meet and Greets are brief visits to meet the teacher and see the 

school. We ask that you be respectful of the time for each of our families. If you 
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require a more detailed conversation with the teacher please contact them to set up 

a conference.  

- Classroom assignments cards will be mailed to families on Monday, August 30. 

Teachers will be calling families to notify you of your child’s placement on Tuesday, 

August 31.   

Virtual Open House will be on Tuesday, September 21, 2021 from 6:00 – 7:30. More 

information to follow.  

We look forward to welcoming all of our new families and our returning families soon. 

Information will continued to be shared via ClassDojo, school webpage, PTA Facebook, and 

robo calls. If you have a friend or know a family that may not be connected yet, please feel free 

to forward this message. If you have any questions please feel free to email me at 

jspeters@nps.k12.va.us  

Please continue to be safe and have a wonderful week.  

Dr. Peterson, Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jspeters@nps.k12.va.us


Larchmont Elementary School 

Dr. James S. Peterson, Principal 

1145 Bolling Ave. •  Norfolk, VA 23508 

phone: (757) 451-4180  • fax: ( 757) 451-4188 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


